
 

 

 
 

Monday, 05 June 2023 
 

Dear parents, carers and students 
 

Year 10 – GCSE English Literature Results 
 

We would like to congratulate Year 10 on the mature way in which they have approached and sat the 
very demanding English Literature GCSE exam.  Taking this exam as part of the ‘early entry’ GCSE 
programme will now allow them to focus on their English language GCSE, as well as all the rest of their 
qualifications, during their final year. 
 
National results day this year is Thursday 24th August and all Year 10 English Literature results 
will be posted home First Class to the students, to arrive on Friday 25th August.  
 
We therefore ask that only Year 11 students come in to school on Results Day to collect their results. 
We feel that it is their special day at school, a culmination and celebration of five years’ worth of hard 
work. It also means that they can speak to staff quietly about next steps if need be. 
 
Current Year 10 will have their own special day in August 2024 and we will celebrate it with them 
then.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Jayne Conway 
Deputy Head 
 


